
 

 
 

 

29 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

A decision has been made to allow pupils to wear either school leggings or school tracksuit 

bottoms for PE from the start of the new school year 2021/22.  However, any pupil who is 

selected to play competitively for the school (in any sport), must purchase tracksuit bottoms 

to wear travelling to and from matches/competitions.  Only navy school kukri leggings are 

permitted to be worn by pupils. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs J Heasley 

PE Department 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH 
Tel: 028 9147 5340          
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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